BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(VIGILANCE DEPARTMENT)

Our Ref: Vig/25/2/22-23 Dated: 19.04.2023
Subject: Farewell to Shri Vijay Kumar, Assistant Director (A&F)

Shri Vijay Kumar Assistant Director (A&F) is superannuating on 30" April
2023 after putting 39 years of dedicated services to the Bureau of Indian Standards.

As an expression of our gratitude and for his valuable contribution to the
Bureau and as a token of love and affection, a farewell party will be organized on
28™ April, 2023, Friday at 1430 hours in the Auditorium, BIS Manak Bhawan.

The suggested contribution from colleagues is as follows:

Officers - Rs 100.00
Staff : Rs 75.00

The contribution may please be sent to Shri Rajesh Kumar, ASO/Shri Amit

Kumar, SSA Room no: 206, Manakalaya, latest by 26" April 2023.
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Sc. D/JD (Vigilance)
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